

Taloyoak Housing Authority

P O Box 45 | Taloyoak, NU | X0B 1B0 T (867) 561-5343 | F (867) 561-5002

The Honorable Lorne Kusugak
Minister Responsible for the Nunavut Housing Corporation
Government of Nunavut
P.O. Box 1000, Station 1400,
Iqaluit, NU XOA 0H0
Ikusugak6@gov.nu.ca

Mr. Eiryn Devereaux
President and CEO
Nunavut Housing Corporation
P.O. Box 1000, Station 1400,
Iqaluit, NU XOA 0H0
edevereauxNHC@gov.nu.ca

Mr. Joseph Inagayuk Quqqiaq MLA for Netsilik PO Box 166 Taloyoak, NU XOB 1BO JosephQuqqiaq@netsilikmla.ca jquqqiaq@assembly.nu.ca

Via email

February 19, 2025

RE: February 4th visit to Taloyoak

The Taloyoak Housing Authority Board of Directors wish to express their heartfelt gratitude and thank you for taking the time from your busy schedules to attend the February 4th meeting in Taloyoak. It was a brief but very informative meeting, and we feel that we have learned a lot about Nunavut 3000; and the new construction plans for Taloyoak. It is always refreshing to meet face to face.

We hope to keep the dialog open and look forward to working with you on the issues discussed, including possible mobility access upgrades to our existing LHO building or a new one, as well as turning the old women's shelter single dwelling into a Public Housing unit.

Sincerely,

Lena Pauloosie

Chairperson, Board of Directors Taloyoak Housing Authority